Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Malcolm Bowie <Malcolm.Bowie@co.benton.wa.us>
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2011 11:56 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Subject: Docket TR-112128

Kathy

This notice, as per your suggestion, is to officially make you aware that the proposed Agrium
industrial UP Cochran Road crossing (UTC Docket TR-112128) closure must be delayed until
completion of the Piert Rd project. Physical closure will be part of the Piert Rd. construction
contract presently scheduled for summeror 2012.



